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Mark Villar served as the Representative of the Lone District of Las Piñas City for two (2) terms. He earned his

Bachelor’s Degree in Economics, Political Science and Philosophy from the University of Pennsylvania in

Philadelphia, USA. He received his Master’s Degree in Business Administration from The University of Chicago

Booth School of Business in Chicago, Illinois, USA. He is the son of the former Senate President Manny Villar

and Senator Cynthia Villar.

Prior to his stint as an elected public servant, Mark Villar has served as the General Manager of Crown Asia. In

the House of Representatives, he was the Vice-Chairman of the Committees on Labor and Employment, Small

Business and Entrepreneurship Development and Energy for the 15th Congress. Thereafter, during the 16th

Congress, he then served as the Chairman of the Committee on Trade and Industry.

He is currently taking up the challenge as the Secretary of the Department of Public Works and Highways.

Taking inspiration from his father’s mantra of “Sipag at Tiyaga”, Secretary Mark believes that hard work and

perseverance are the key elements to one’s success in any endeavor.


